Rt. 1
Kimberly,Idaho

May 27,1966

Dr, Arthur Jelinek
Museum of Anthropology
Ann Arbor, lMibhigan 48104

Dear Art:

Thank you so nmuch for sending the book on Typeology. It is
invaluable to me for reference of correct terms and nomenclature
to describe flakes and artifacts. For this book I am most grate

Tul.

I did not know that Laurent had a book out and shall request one
from Francois, as thils man has a truly fine sense of humor plus
much 2bility as a cartoonist.

We are sorry you missed the meeting in Reno., There were so many
of your friends there and all the attendants had such a good
time with the numerous gaming devices and floor shows,

The tapes have not, as yst, arrivéd, but presume thev are in the
mail. Hope our transcription will be satisfactory and thst you
will be pleased with your copy.

Sounds like you have outlined a very busy and most interesting
coming year and my best wishes for your success with all your

projects.

Sincerely,

Don E.Crabtree



